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Ref: JAI/LDA 
 
8 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re:  Sports Week 
Dates: Monday 11 July to Thursday 14 July 2022 
 
Next week, Plume Academy are running a Festival of Sport Week for Years 7-10. This includes interform 
sports for each year group and culminates in a Sports Day at both FRC and MRC. 
 
The Festival of Sport Interform Events take place on the following days only for each year group during 
Periods 1-4 only.  All students in the year group will be on a variety of sporting competitions at this time and 
will not follow a normal timetable.  Period 5 is a normal lesson.  
 
Students should come to the Academy on their designated day in full and correct Plume PE kit. 
 
Monday 11 July - Year 8 at MRC 
Tuesday 12 July - Year 7 at MRC 
Wednesday 13 July - Year 9 at FRC 
Thursday 14 July - Year 10 at FRC 
 
Key Stage 5 Students (sixth form) 

• Year 12 remain in normal lessons throughout the week.  
 
The long-term forecast for next week remains promising and all students are encouraged to wear sun-cream, 
a hat and bring a water bottle.  In the unlikely event of poor weather, and if the events need to be cancelled, 
an “in touch” message will go out to parents/ carers the night before the festival/ sports day to give prior 
warning of a return to normal lessons. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the week, please do not hesitate to contact either Mr Ainscough (Head 
of Faculty) or Mrs Bidgood (KS3 Co-ordinator for Physical Education). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
PE Faculty 
 


